Our report on the outcome of the consultation and our recommendations for the future of Primrose
Hill and the other homes and day centres that have been consulted upon will be published on the
Council's website, www.leeds.gov.uk on 27 August 2013. The recommendations will be considered
by councillors at our Executive Board meeting on 4 September.

Yours sincerely

— s

Sandie Keene
Director of Adult Social Services
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